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Aquila/Cor/Interpretation Order No. C-3-03

Log No. 3048

VIA FACSIMILE May 22, 2003

Mr. George Isherwood
Regulatory Affairs Executive
Aquila Networks Canada (British Columbia) Ltd.
P.O. Box 130
Trail, B.C.   V1R 4L4

Dear Mr. Isherwood:

Re: Aquila Networks Canada (British Columbia) Ltd./
British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority

South Okanagan Supply Reinforcement Project – Order No. C-3-03

This letter is in reply to your letter of April 28, 2003 wherein you asked for clarification regarding the final
sentence of Section 7.0 of the above noted Order and Reasons for Decision.

The Commission confirms that the intent of the last sentence was to acknowledge that the provincial loss
savings were being shared appropriately through the mechanism of the amended wheeling rate under the
General Wheeling Agreement.

Yours truly

Original signed by:

Robert J. Pellatt
RWR/rt
cc: Mr. Ray Aldeguer

Senior Vice-President
Corporate Resources & General Counsel.
British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority


